
 
 

 
 
 
 

July 10, 2008 
 
 
Mr. David Millay, Physical Plant Director 
University of Arkansas at Little Rock 
2801 S. University 
Little Rock, AR  72204 
 
RE: NPDES Regulated Small MS4 Stormwater Permit, University of Arkansas at Little Rock, 

Little Rock Urbanized Area Urbanized Area, AR (Permit Tracking No. ARR040020, 
AFIN 88-00850) 

 
Dear Mr. Millay: 
 
The Department is currently in the process of updating the current information for the Small 
MS4 permittees.  The information on record shows that the following: 
 
MS4 Contact: David Millay, Physical Plant Director 
MS4 Contact Number: (501) 569-3390 
MS4 Cognizant Official: David Millay, Physical Plant Director  
 
Please verify that all the above information is correct by emailing Jennifer Harmon at 
harmonj@adeq.state.ar.us. The Department is requesting that the email address for the MS4 
contact be submitted along with any information that is incorrect.  Due to the Construction, 
Industrial and MS4 Stormwater permit expirations within the next year, the Department is 
attempting to set up email distribution lists to let all the MS4 permittee know of any public 
meetings on the permits that will be held in their area or any changes that would affect the MS4.       
 
Please submit the requested information no later than July 31, 2008.  If you have any questions 
concerning this matter or need additional information, please feel free to contact me at (501) 
682-0627 or Jamal Solaimanian, General Permits Supervisor at (501) 682-0620. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jennifer Harmon 
 
Jennifer Harmon 
Stormwater Engineer 
Water Permits Branch 
 
 
Cc: Central Files (ARR040020, 88-00850, w/ attachments) 
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